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LAMBROS DEMETRIOS CALLIMAHOS 
6108 85T H PLACE 

HYATTSVILLE, MARYLAND 

17 APRIL 1961 

Dr. E. J. Engberg, Supt. 
Faribault State School and Hospital 
Faribault, Minnesota 

Dear Sir -
I am enclosing a check for one dollar, for which please send me two copies of the 

Proceedings of the Workshop on "Care and Training of Very Severely Retarded in 
Institutions". 

I visited your School last October during the NARC convention, and I was 
amazed at the work you have done at Faribault, on your budget and with your limited 
staff. I've told everyone since that Faribault is run like a dream - I wish other State 
institutions were like yours 

Yours sincerely, 
-Lambros Callimahos 

Mailed 4-19-61 


